

15/12/2014

DE00000901649

Dear Mr Russell,

Thank you for your request of 21 November 2014 under the Freedom of Information Act (2000). Your exact request was:

"I am writing to request a list of all of the domain names registered under the nhs.uk namespace / Top Level domain.

I.E. I require a list of all web domains (or "web addresses") AND subdomains, and department title, such as these:

Wales NHS Trust - wales.nhs.uk Big Town PCT - btpct.nhs.uk Inner Glasgow PCT - igpct.nhs.uk

and so on that are currently and previously registered (whether in use or not).

I do NOT require any other registration details, simply a list of the domains/subdomains, as well as a branch description of what it points to (though any other information can be provided if its easier). I send this request because I work for a charity and we would like to consolidate our data and also make sure it is as accurate as possible.

From reading the information on the Connecting for Health website, this information is likely to be available from "[email address]", and can be readily obtained (by the administrators) from most DNS servers. It is not readily available on the www.nhs.uk website in one list, and not all individual domains are linked to from that website.

I am happy with the information in any common electronic format (preferably excel)."

The Department does not hold the information you have requested.

However, you may wish to contact the NHS Health and Social Care Information Centre (HSCIC) and NHS England (NHSE) in order to request the information.

Freedom of Information requests can be submitted to HSCIC and NHSE at the following addresses:

HSCIC

Information Governance Compliance Team Health and Social Care Information Centre 1 Trevelyan Square Boar Lane Leeds LS1 6AE

enquiries@hscic.gov.uk

NHSE

NHS England PO Box 16738 Redditch B97 9PT

england.contactus@nhs.net

If you have any queries about this email, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:

Head of the Freedom of Information Team Department of Health Room 520 Richmond House 79 Whitehall London SW1A 2NS

Email: freedomofinformation@dh.gsi.gov.uk

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Department. The ICO can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Young

Freedom of Information Officer Department of Health

freedomofinformation@dh.gsi.gov.uk